
 

November 6, 2020 

 
Republic Services Takes Over As Trash Collector 
 
Republic Services has taken over as the Township’s trash hauler after a competitive bidding 
process. Residents should have received new blue trash and recycling totes from Republic. If you 
have not received both containers, please call Republic at 215-723-0400.  
 
Waste Management should have collected its green and yellow recycling totes from residents. If 
you still have a trash or recycling container that needs to be collected, please call Waste 
Management at 1-800-633-9096.   
 

“Move Over” To Protect Emergency Responders  

Monday is the start of National Traffic Incident Response Awareness Week. The goal of the  
week is to remind drivers to move over and slow down to protect responders working on 
highways, including police, fire, EMS and public works crews. 
 
Please remember to “move over” when you see crews. It’s the law.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.republicservices.com/


Ceremonies Planned For Veterans Day  
 
The Veterans Committee will have a brief Veterans Day Ceremony on Wednesday, November 
11, 2020 at 11 a.m. at the Veterans Park on Penllyn Blue Bell Pike then moving immediately 
down to the Memorial at Wissahickon High School for another brief ceremony.   
 
Everyone is invited to attend. Please be sure to be a few minutes early as the ceremony will 
begin promptly at 11 a.m. There will be no seating area, school band or speakers this year.     
 
 
Township Line Road (East) Closed Until November 13  
 
Township Line Road (East) at Route 202 is closed until this next Friday, November 13, as part of 
the widening of Route 202. 
 
The posted detour is Morris Road to Plymouth Road with local access only to Township Line 
Road. Please adjust your travel plans during the work.   
 
Click here for a detour map  
 
 
Recycle Campaign Signs Until November 12 
 
Campaign signs can be recycled at 13 locations in Montgomery County through November 12.  

Click here for more information  

https://lowergwynedd.org/media/41226/twpline-east-detour-002-.pdf
https://lejis.montcopa.org/710/Campaign-Sign-Recycling-Program


 
 
Township Has New Tax Collector 
 
Linda Sacks is the Township’s new tax collector. She replaces Betty Lou Yost, who stepped 
down from the position.  
 
The tax collector’s office is at 921 N. Bethlehem Pike. Walk-in office hours are every 
Wednesday from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Other office hours are by appointment only. 
 
Contact Information 
 
Mail:  P.O. Box 640, Spring House, PA 19477 
Email: lowergwyneddtaxes@outlook.com 
Phone:  215-628-3988 
Fax:  215-628-9296 
 
 
 
 
 



Township Staff Available By Appointment  
 

The Lower Gwynedd Township Building is open but appointments are necessary. Please call 
215-646-5302 to schedule a visit. If possible, please conduct business online or by phone for the 
health and safety of yourself and staff.  

Coronavirus Resources 
 
Lower Gwynedd Township coronavirus page 
 
Montgomery County coronavirus hub 
 
Pennsylvania Department of Health 
 
CDC 

https://www.lowergwynedd.org/general-information/covid-19-coronavirus.aspx
https://data-montcopa.opendata.arcgis.com/pages/covid-19
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Coronavirus.aspx
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

